

January 11, 2022 - For Immediate Release

Contact: Patrick Rush, prush@ssc.edu, 708-225-5846

www.ssc.edu/category/news

## Visitation Services for Frank M. Zuccarelli to be held at the South Suburban College Fieldhouse on January 14

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL – South Suburban College (SSC) will host visitation services for longtime Board Chairman Frank M. Zuccarelli at the SSC Fieldhouse on Friday, January 14 from 3 p.m. – 8 p.m. A memorial presentation will begin at 5 p.m. with opening remarks from Governor J.B. Pritzker, followed by speeches from those among Zuccarelli's closest colleagues, dignitaries, and friends, and with closing remarks from family members.

The memorial presentation will be live-streamed on <u>YouTube-Frank Zuccarelli</u>. Media will be allowed into the services and permitted to record video and photography only during the memorial presentation portion of the visitation.

South Suburban College is located at 15800 South State Street, South Holland, Illinois. Public parking will be available on the north side of the gymnasium and shuttles will run throughout the day from remote campus parking areas.

A private funeral and burial are planned for Saturday, January 15. Zuccarelli's obituary is available at <a href="https://www.smitsfh.com/obituary/frank-zuccarelli">https://www.smitsfh.com/obituary/frank-zuccarelli</a> and the official SSC news release from <a href="https://www.ssc.edu/category/news">https://www.ssc.edu/category/news</a>.

###